
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

PRE-QUALIFICATION FOR  

SECURITY GUARDS SERVICES 
 

All concerned are informed that our notice for above cited tender placed on Newspapers (Dawn, 

Page No. 6 and Jang, Page No. 20) on 7th November 2017 and posted on websites PPRA & NBP 

(NBP Ref: NT-11/07/2017-1) 7th November 2017 may please be treated as cancelled with 

immediate effect. New advertisement date will be announced separately. 

 

This advertisement is also available on NBP and PPRA websites. 

 

 

SVP / Wing Head 

Stationery Transport &  

Engineering Procurement Wing 

Property & Procurement Division 

Logistic Support Group 

National Bank of Pakistan 

Head Office, Karachi. 

Ph No. 021-99220334 
 


